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Action	Required	

Due to the impact of COVID-19 and based on the recommendations and guidance from OSPI, 
we have reached the attached Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with SCEA related to 
certificated evaluation during the 2021-2022 school year. 

Recommendation: We recommend that the board move to approve the attached 
Memorandum of Understanding for Evaluations as Impacted by COVID-19. 






